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30 August 2018  
  

 

To whom it may concern 

Re: Parliamentary enquiry into the impact of the WestConnex Project 

As a resident of the Inner West, Sydney, I am deeply concerned about the effect of the WestConnex project on 

the local community, including the health impact of increased car usage and installation of unfiltered pollution 

stacks. 

As a resident of Sydney, I am seriously concerned the impact of this project has already had on large 

residential areas of the city and suburb and the rejection of the State government to consider pubic transport 

options, preferring to develop motorways increasing the number of cars on the road. 

Also, I am concerned at the future financial burden on commuters forced to use tollways to reach their places 

of employment. 

As a resident of NSW, I am very concerned about the way this project has been undertaken with minimal 

public consultation. Contracts with major construction companies were signed off well before full disclosure to 

the public of the financial and social consequences. 

I respectfully request that the enquiry investigates the many claims against this Project in full. 

Yours faithfully 

 




